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21.01.20   4FR Assembly 9.05am 
22.01.20    Years 3 & 5 Swimming 
23.01.20    EYFS Parent Workshop 9am-10am  
27.01.20    School Nurse Drop in Session 2pm 
28.01.20     2C Class Assembly      
29.01.20    Years 3 & 5 Swimming 
29.01.20    Animal Man Visit – Year 1 
30.01.20    EYFS Parent Workshop 9am-10am 
01.02.20    Football Tournament Final (Sat) 
04.02.20    2H Class Assembly 
05.02.20    Years 3 & 5 Swimming 
10.02.20    School Nurse Drop in Session 2pm 
11.02.20    1KW Class Assembly   
12.02.20    Year 6 WWII Experience Day 
12.02.20    Years 3 & 5 Swimming 
14.02.20 Inset Day – School Closed to Pupils 

 
Half Term 17th-21st February 

 
24.02.20   School Reopens at 8.45am 
26.02.20   Years 3 & 5 Swimming 
03.03.20   1L Class Assembly  
04.03.20   Years 3 & 5Swimming 
09.03.20    Easter Egg Competition 
09.03.20   School Nurse Drop in Session 2pm 
10.03.20    3H Class Assembly 
11.03.20    Years 3 & 5 Swimming 
17.03.20    Class Group Photographs 
18.03.20    Years 3 & 5 swimming 
20.03.20    EYFS Mother’s Day Assembly 
23.03.20   School Nurse Drop in Session 2pm 
25.03.20   Years 3 & 5 Last Swimming Session 
26.03.20    Parents Evening 4.00pm-8.30pm 
31.03.20    3K Class Assembly 
02.04.20    Parents Evening – Whole school 
03.04.20    Break Up for Easter 3.15pm 
 

06.04.20-17.04.20 Easter Holidays 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
      

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are now very much back into the swing of things in school. 
As such, can I please remind parents to make sure that all 
equipment that might be needed by the children is in school – 
for example PE Kits, Forest School clothes and Pupil Planners 
etc. We also have a massive amount of lost property in school, 
so please come and have a look if your child has lost anything 
recently. Items that remain unamed and  unclaimed will be 
given to local charity shops at the end of each term. 
 
Please remember that your child should be bringing back 
homework every week, as well as a new reading book and 
times tables/number bonds to practise. Homework is given out 
on Friday and should be returned the following Wednesday in 
all classes including Reception. 
 
This week Year 3 and 5 have enjoyed the somewhat belated 
start to their swimming programme. Everyone enjoyed their 
first session. Can I please remind parents to make sure that you 
send in the contributions for swimming as we can only provide 
this level of provision with your ongoing support. If you can find 
time to take your child swimming outside of school this also 
helps a lot with water confidence. 
 
Year 5 have also enjoyed the ‘Rainforest Roadshow’ today. 
They really enjoyed learning about some endangered animals 
and what is being done to support them. 
 
On Monday, we have a puppet theatre coming in to school to 
put on a show called ‘The Zoo That Came to You’. This is about 
endangered animals and is part of our whole school topic on 
the  ‘Wonderful World’.  
 
Please have a good look at the extensive diary dates listed on 
this week’s newsletter and add these to your diaries. We have 
now arranged our last INSET day for Friday 14th February 
which is the last day of this half term. Hopefully this might help 
with booking a slightly cheaper family holiday! 
 
Good luck to 4FR with their class assembly on Tuesday!  
 
 
 
 
 

                       Friday 17th January 2020 

Attendance Class Heroes. 
Here Everyday Ready On Time. 

4FR 100% 
Well Done Mrs Frost’s & Mrs Reeve’s Class 
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